


YOU'RE INVITED TO A

PARTY
NOV. 3, 6-8 P.M. - HMS CAFETERIA

TICKETS - $5 IN ADVANCE, $6 AT THE DOOR
CONCESSIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE

Don't put your costume away!

prizes will be awarded for
best costumes!



HMS ENRICHMENTHMS ENRICHMENT
October 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS
BUILD.ORG CHALLENGE

SCIENCE FAIR INFO

Over 5 tutorial sessions,
students will choose a
client and create a
prototype to solve a
problem in their business
or everyday life. Sign up
in the Maker Studio!

7th Grade- Lunch
8th Grade- Lunch
This is our second meeting. Stop by the
library to pick up the first novel, if you
haven't!

Sign up for an opportunity to participate
in the Maker Studio. This month's activity
is focused on chemistry.

If you are interested in space and
astronomy, sign up in the Maker Studio
to attend a field trip to the Carnegie
Science Center!

This team challenge takes you all
throughout the Heinz History Center!
Sign up in the Maker Studio for the
opportunity to attend this field trip.

Oct. 21- Talbot READERS

Oct. 27- Talbot STEAM Girls

Nov. 18- Sci-Tech (Space & Astronomy)

Nov. 30- History Bowl

Project Categories: Biology,
Environmental Science,
Behavioral/Social Science,
Math, Computers, Robotics,
Engineering, & Physics.
Project Proposals: Submitted
to the review committee at the
Science Center By December 1.
Dr. Survinski has to approve it
before submission. Proposals
Include a research question &
rationale, hypothesis, data
analysis plans, methodology,
safety assessment, &
Bibliography
Competition: End of March (will
require a research paper,
presentation, and Trifold
Board)
Dr. Survinski must create a
PRSEF account for you! Sign Up
in the Maker Studio to get
started.

Find more
information on

the HMS
Enrichment

Website
CLICK HERE TO ACCESS!

https://sites.google.com/view/middle-school-enrichment/home


 August 23, 2022 

 Dear Hampton Middle School Community, 

 This year at HMS, we are excited to announce a new project for eighth grade students during their Career 

 Awareness course rotation. We have revised our curriculum to include a unit on financial literacy, in addition to the 

 unit on career exploration.  We have partnered with the Clearview Federal Credit Union to allow our students to 

 participate in a “Reality Fair” as a culminating project for the course. The purpose of this project is to promote 

 financial literacy for our students and give them practice budgeting and making financially sound decisions. As part 

 of this hands-on activity, students will visit several different themed booths to decide how they will strategically 

 manage a prescribed salary.  Each student’s salary will directly connect with their career of choice to which they 

 also researched and interviewed throughout the course. 

 To successfully implement this project, we need the help of our dedicated parents and community members to run 

 the Reality Fair booths.  There will be approximately ten booths for our students to visit, including housing, 

 transportation, insurance, entertainment, utilities, etc. The Reality Fair will take place five different times 

 throughout the year to give all eighth grade students an opportunity to participate when they complete the Career 

 Awareness course rotation.  Please feel free to volunteer for as few or as many days as you would like. 

 Your assistance will be needed from approximately 7:50am-9:30am on the days that you volunteer.  This time 

 period includes an overview of your responsibilities prior to students joining the event. All materials are provided, 

 and no prior preparation or planning is needed.  The dates of the Reality Fair are as follows: 

 ●  Monday, October 17th 

 ●  Monday, December 12th 

 ●  Wednesday, February 15th 

 ●  Monday, April 17th 

 ●  Tuesday, June 6th 

 Again, you may sign up to volunteer for as few or as many days as you can.  If you are interested in volunteering, 

 please click on the Google Form link below to sign up.  If you have any questions or have issues signing up, please 

 send an email to Mr. Rice at  zachary.rice@ht-sd.org  . 

 Sign up to Volunteer! 

 Thank you so much for your consideration in assisting with this unique learning opportunity for our students. 

 Sincerely, 

 Dr. Marlynn Lux  Mr. Zachary Rice 

 Principal  Interim Assistant Principal 

mailto:zachary.rice@ht-sd.org
https://forms.gle/mDDSqDEwPmmoQSoq8

